SRX SERVICE UPDATE - M/V
ONE RESPONSIBILITY
V.252S/252N

EUA Advisory
Jul 11, 2025

Dear Client,

To ensure schedule stability it has been decided to advance the M/V ONE
Responsibility v.252S/252N in the SRX service schedule. As a result of the
aforementioned decision:

« M/V ONE Responsibility v.252S will perform a change of terminal in
Durban, calling Pier 2. This will be a discharge call only, ETA 12 July.
« Cargo originally planned for loading on board the M/V ONE
Responsibility
v.252N in Durban will be transferred to the M/V Santa Clara v.252N
which
vessel has ETA Durban, 19 July 2025 which is the timing at which we
originally announced the M/V ONE Responsibility.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office.
Contact details can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/.

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express Global Liner Management Division
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